BT UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE

Procurement Services Department

April 9, 2018

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA ANCHORAGE IFB NO. B18-002
FIRE DETECTION AND FIRE SUPPRESSION SYSTEMS INSPECTION SERVICES
Dear Sir/Madam:

It is the intent of the University of Alaska Anchorage to award the above referenced IFB B18-002 to the following
vendor, as the successful responsive and responsible bidder, in accordance with the IFB requirements.

BIDDER NAME & ADDRESS
Johnson Controls Fire Protection LP
5430 Fairbanks Street, Suite 7
Anchorage, AK 99518

LOT AWARDED
Lot 3: A multi-term fire detection system inspection and fire suppression system inspection service contract

LOT 3 BID TOTAL FOR THREE-YEAR PERIOD
$122,095.00

In accordance with Alaska Statute 36.30.365, contract award may be made ten (10) days from the date of this
letter.

Thank you for your participation in the University's IFB process. If you have any questions about this NOIA or
would like to view the bid files, please contact Carson Davis, UAA Contracting Officer at crdavis4@alaska.edu
or Phone: (907) 786-1341.

Sincerely,

i

Carson Davis, MBA
Contracting Officer
University of Alaska Anchorage Procurement Services
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